

PRE-KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION/SCREENING

If your child turns 4 years old on or before December 1st, 2023 your child is eligible for Pre-Kindergarten. The screening process will be on June 6th, however, please enroll your student for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year!

To sign up for Pre-Kindergarten, <u>please call Samantha Kephart at 478-8491, x226</u>. Once you have signed up, a packet will be mailed home to you with the necessary paperwork that you will need to complete and return to the school. <u>Please mail this form to the address below</u>.

Please Note: Your child's Birth Certificate and updated immunization records must be presented at the time of screening.

Child's Name:(Last) Child's Date of Birth: Parent/Guardian Name (s):(Last)		(First)	(Middle)
			Sex: M F
		(First)	(Middle)
	(Last)	(First)	(Middle)
Mailing Address:		City	Zip
Residence Address:		City	Zip
Telephone Number:			
Other children in the family:			
(Child's Name)		(Date of Birth)	Sex: M F
(Child's Name)		(Date of Birth)	Sex: M F
(Child's Name)		(Date of Birth)	Sex: M F

Please return to: Samantha Kephart

Andover Central School 31-35 Elm Street Andover, NY 14806 (607) 478-8491 ext. 226